
Home Learning
9th February 2018

Phonics, Literacy & Numeracy Reminders and Next Week’s Learning

In Phonics we have introduced the phoneme
/ure/ as in pure, this is the last phoneme 
of Phase 3.  These are the other phonemes 
we have learnt so far - /s/, /a/, /t/, /p/, 
/i/, /n/, /m/, /d/, /g/, /o/, /c/, /k/, 
/ck/, /e/, /u/, /r/, /h/, /b/, /f/, /ff/, 
/l/, /ll/, /ss/, /j/, /v/, /w/, /x/, /y/, /z/, 
/zz/, /qu/, /ch/, /sh/, /th/, /th/, /ng/, 
/ai/, /igh/, /ee/, /or/, /oa/, /ar/, /oo/, 
/OO/, /er/, /ur/, /ow/, /oi/, /air and 
/ear/.  Please practise saying these 
phonemes at home, see if you can find 
them in books or when you are out and 
about.  

We have also looked at Our Word Tree which 
currently displays the high frequency words 
it, is, in, the, I, go, we, me, be, he, she, 
was, my, you and they.

In literacy we have been focusing on 
empathy when reading stories and made 
adverts for ‘The perfect friend.’ See if 
you can find some adverts in newspapers, 
magazines or on billboards.

During maths we have been making o’clock and 
half past times when retelling the Chinese 
Zodiac Race story. See if your child can 
identify o’clock and half past times on clock 
or watch at home.

After Half Term we will base our learning on 
Spring & Castles. Try to visit a park, castle or 
garden centre this half term to get your child 
talking about our new topic.

A big ‘Thank You’ to Jenny’s mum who came into 
Reception to answer our questions about Chinese 
New Year.

Your child’s Maths Next Step and Rainbow Words 
were reviewed this week and their progress has 
been shared.

Due to a clash of dates the children in Reception 
are invited to wear non-school uniform on Friday 2nd

March to celebrate World Book Day. There is a 
separate letter with full details of this.

Follow us on Twitter @Moorlands_EYFS. Our 
stars of the week will be shared here.

A trip to Norwich Castle has been booked for 
Thursday 1st March.  All children must wear school 
uniform and bring in a packed lunch on this day.  
Volunteers will be chosen when enough money is 
collected for the trip to take place.

We have organised two Messy Easter sessions on 
Tuesday 27th March – parents and siblings are 
welcome to attend.  More information to follow 
soon.

Well done to all the children for their excellent work 
on empathy this week!  Enjoy the half term break 


